
 

October 28, 2016 

 

 

Mr. Tim Fandal, President 

The Alliance for Good Government 

 

Sent via email 
 

Mr Fandal: 

 

On behalf of Caroline Fayard and the Caroline Fayard for US Senate campaign, I hereby 

inform you that we are unable to meet your demand that we remove our latest campaign 

ad under threat of losing your organization's endorsement.  

 

Please note that we are not in violation of the terms of the agreement signed by our 

campaign prior to the forum, a signed copy of which to date you have failed to produce. We 

also have followed your directive to pay our pro rata share of the ads sanctioned by your 

organization. And finally, in the interests of good faith, Ms. Fayard even attempted this 

morning to strike a compromise with you on this matter as to use of the Alliance as a 

source citation in the ad. Sadly that compromise too was rejected.  

 

Given that your organization's continuing attempt to use its endorsement of Ms. Fayard as 

a means to assert editorial control over and censor our message undermines the very 

principles of full disclosure, transparency, and accountability which your organization 

purportedly promotes, we are unable to continue our association with your organization.  

 

Accordingly we not only decline to meet your demands that we pull the ad, we also 

respectfully rescind our acceptance of your endorsement.  

 

We ask that you please inform your board of our decision. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Morris 

Campaign Manager,  

Caroline Fayard for US Senate  

 

 

 

WWW.CAROLINEFAYARD.COM 
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